Ballymore to lead development of 1,400 new homes with 40% affordable on Limmo Peninsula
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Ballymore has been chosen as the joint venture partner by Transport for London’s (TfL) property development arm, Places for London, to redevelop the Limmo Peninsula near Canning Town in East London. The ambitious project will see the construction of approximately 1,400 homes on a brownfield site that was formerly used to facilitate the Elizabeth Line’s tunnelling works. Around 40% of these homes are designated as affordable, underscoring a commitment to addressing the acute housing shortage in the capital.
The Limmo Peninsula, covering around five hectares, offers a significant opportunity to transform underutilised land in Newham. The development includes 600 metres of river frontage and plans for a new bridge to link the peninsula directly with Canning Town, improving connectivity for new and existing residents. Places for London highlighted that the partnership with Ballymore could pave the way for further developments by the firm across East London, indicating a broader strategy to unlock the potential of public land for housing.
This project builds on plans first announced by Mayor Sadiq Khan in 2018, which envisaged up to 1,500 homes on the site with an emphasis on genuine affordability. The original concept aimed to make use of TfL-owned land to contribute toward solving London's chronic housing crisis while generating revenue to reinvest in the transport network. Ballymore’s involvement signals a step forward in these longstanding ambitions, although the number of homes has been slightly adjusted to 1,400 in the current phase.
In addition to delivering housing, the scheme is designed to be car-free, encouraging sustainable transport methods such as walking and cycling, with dedicated cycle paths and pedestrian bridges planned. This aligns with contemporary urban design trends that prioritise reduced car dependency and increased public space access. The inclusion of commercial areas and public open spaces is expected to create a vibrant new neighbourhood that integrates well with the existing community.
Ballymore has prior experience with large-scale, high-density developments in the Canning Town area, including the Leamouth Peninsula project, which featured tall residential buildings, public amenities, and improved transport links such as footbridges to local stations. This familiarity with the locality and its needs positions Ballymore as a partner capable of steering the Limmo Peninsula development toward successful delivery.
Overall, the Limmo Peninsula redevelopment represents a key opportunity to turn former industrial land into a thriving residential area with strong transport links, significant affordable housing provision, and sustainable urban design principles at its core. As the project moves forward under Ballymore’s stewardship, it will be closely watched as a barometer for how public land assets can be leveraged to tackle London’s housing challenges.
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